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Attendance & Punctuality 
 

Well done to Year 6. Their excellent 
attendance (98.55%) was above the 96% 
expected for all children! 
 

 

    
 

 

Year 3  were  the best class at arriving to 
school on time this week  (99.11% ) so 
‘Punctuality’ Owl, Ollie, will be in their 
classroom the week after half-term. 

 

ARTICLE 29 

 

Your education should help you use and 
develop your talents and abilities. It should also 

help you learn to live peacefully, protect the 
environment and respect other people. 

 

Important Reminders 
 

 

Half Term Holiday Monday 21st to Friday 25th October 
(inclusive) 

 
School re-opens on Monday 28th October at the usual 

times 
 

******** 
Year 6 Early Bird Booster club starts 

Monday 28th October at 7:45 
 

******** 
Pupil’s Individual Photographs 

Tuesday 29th October 2019 
 

******** 
Year 7 Secondary School Applications 

 
The deadline for e-admission applications is: 

Thursday 31 October 2019  
Please see Ms Gittens or a member of the 
management team for support if needed. 

 

 Wishing you all a safe and 
restful half term break! 

 
 

 
School re-opens on Monday 28th October at the 

usual times 

 

Year 5 Wick Court Farm 
and Year 6 Marchants Hill 

Excursion Trips. 
 

If you have not already done 
so, please complete the 

permission slip on your Wick 
Court Farm/Marchants Hill 

letter and pay your deposit of 
£10 to secure your child’s 

place on his/her trip. 
Thank you. 

 

Important - Flu Immunisation 
 

 

If you have not already done so, 
please return your completed and 
signed Flu Immunisation Consent 
Form to school, even if you do not 
wish your child to be immunised. 

Thank you. 
 

Head Teacher’s Award 
 

 
Congratulations to the pupils above who 

received the Headteacher’s Award this week. 
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